

Newsletter

Summer 2017

Hello to one and all

I do not have much to say other than I am immensely encouraged by your continued regular attendance and hope that that continues to be the case. I would also hope that as your own individual dance repertoires increase so will your confidence to socialise with us at events (if you don't already) and put into practise all that you have learnt on the dance floor.

<u>Grafton Website</u> www.graftondancecentre.co.uk

The website is up and running, when you have a moment please take a look. It needs a few tweaks (well, quite a few actually) but it is very much improved on the previous one.

Summer Dancing

Grafton Saturdays

As you may, or may not, be aware there is a social dance held at my Studio in Dulwich every Saturday evening. However, there is one week in particular where the team from Shirley attend, which in turn draws others in too, making for a very enjoyable evening.

The next two dates in the dairy are:

Saturday 22 July and Saturday 19 August 2017.

Bring a bottle (we do not have a licence) and of course your dancing shoes. Tea, coffee and soft drinks are available. Doors open at 8pm, Last waltz at 11pm, price £9 per person.

Grafton Weekday Classes

Throughout the summer we continue to run classes on both Monday and Wednesday evenings. There are three ability levels catered for, namely, Improvers, Intermediates and Advanced. Each level has its own routine which builds up over a three week period. I know some of you have already expressed an interest in keeping your dancing going over the summer period, so please do ask for details if you are interested in coming along.

Doors open at 8.30pm. There is a little practice before the classes take place, tea break and then finish off the evening at 10.30pm.

Price is £9 per person or £16 per person (payable on the Monday) if you attend both nights.

Grafton Dance Centre
7 Village Way
Dulwich Village
SE21 7AW

Summer Break - Start/Finish Dates

The last class before Summer break will be held on Thursday 20 July 2017.

We will be closed for 6 weeks

All classes resume on Thursday 7 September 2017.

Hope to see you soon Warmest of regards

Paul and Team